FRANK O. LOWDEN,
SINNISSIPPI FARM,
OREGON, ILLINOIS.

January 19, 1914,

My dear Mr, Todd:

I thank you very much for your New Year greeting .
I have very pleasant recollections of my association
with you on the National Committee, and with personal
regards and best wishes, I am,

Very sincerely yours,
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Hon, Robert H, Todd,

San Juan, P. R,



